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From: Cyndi Sharkey
To: Mike Applegarth; Dustin Fratto
Subject: Fw: Bulk Waste complaint
Date: Friday, January 31, 2020 8:31:28 PM






 
 
 


From: dscowan [mailto:dscowan1@earthlink.net] 
Sent: Friday, January 31, 2020 8:10 PM
To: 'csharkey@sandy.utah'
Subject: Bulk Waste complaint
 
Cindy, I would like Sandy City to reverse the recent decision to go to a dumpster
program.  We live in a circle and there is no way this will work as access is limited as it
is.
 
Additionally, trying to schedule pickups and deliveries is a nightmare as we have had
issues with a similar program in the Holladay area.
 
Please let the Mayor know his track record on making good decisions regarding the
citizenry  and public infrastructure and utility has been marginal at best and this
resident would like to keep the current Sandy City pickup in place.
 
Sincerely,
 
Scott Cowan
dscowan1@earthlink.net
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